The Washington Whirl Newspaper Club Permission Slip

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to announce the start of the Washington Whirl Newspaper Club for the 2025-2026 school year! This club will provide students with the opportunity to explore their creativity, improve their writing skills, and learn about journalism.

To participate in the Newspaper Club, we kindly ask that you read the following information and sign the permission slip below.

Club Details

- <u>Meeting Schedule:</u> The Newspaper Club will meet on Fridays after school from 3:00 PM to 3:45 PM starting and ending on the following dates:

September 19 - October 24 - fall edition

November 21 - December 19 - winter edition

February 6 - March 20 - spring edition

*We will produce three editions - fall, winter, and spring. Each edition will be published immediately following the end date of each of the three sessions.

- Location: The club meetings will take place in room 225.
- Club Advisors: Mrs. Rosner & Mrs. Labriola
- **Club Activities:** Students will have the chance to write articles, conduct interviews, take photographs, and design layouts for the school newspaper.

Permission Slip

| dimphon bub | | | |
|--|--|------------------------------------|-------------------|
| | _, give permission for my child, | | _, to participate |
| n the Washington Whirl News | paper Club at WJHS. | | |
| l acknowledge that the club me made for my child to go home | eetings will take place after school after the meetings. | ol and that transportation arran | gements will be |
| l understand that my child's wo | ork may be published in the scho | ol newspaper and shared with | the school |
| Please sign and return this per meeting! | mission slip to Mrs. Rosner or M | rs. Labriola or simply bring it to | our next |
| Parent/Guardian Signature _ | | Date | |
| Parent Email: | | | |
| If you have any questions or co | oncerns, please feel free to conta | act Mrs. Labriola at | |

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Mrs. Labriola at LLabriola@Naperville203.org or Mrs. Rosner at JRosner@Naperville203.org.

Thank you!